
News Sheet 14: Thursday 17th September 

Message from the Principal 
 

Holidays 

 
The end of term holidays are nearly here. This is a 
time for students, families and of course our staff 
to spend time relaxing and enjoying some time 
pursuing activities not related to school.  
 
Congratulations everyone. You made it through 
Term Three. We would like to thank everyone for 
the continued effort they have put towards  
supporting their students ongoing education 
through the remote and flexible learning 
platforms. 
 
We hope you enjoy the next two weeks with your 
families and use this time to relax and recharge. 
 
We look forward to welcoming back our  
Foundation, Year 1 & Year 2 students in the  
second week of Term Four and hope to see the  
remainder of our year levels join us shortly after 
following health advice. 

 
As this is our final news sheet for the term I’d like 

to take this opportunity to put in writing my best 

wishes to all of our students, families and staff a 

happy and safe holiday and I look forward to  

seeing you when we return to school for Term 

Four . 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CURRICULUM DAY in Term 4  
  
Next term we will be having a  
curriculum day where our teaching 
staff will focus on developing  our 
writing curriculum.  

  
Students will not need to attend on the following 
days; 
  Monday 2nd November  

 
PUBLIC HOLIDAY in Term 4 
 
Tuesday 3rd November is the  
Melbourne Cup public holiday.  
Students do not attend school on a 
public holiday. 

 
 
Team Kids are excited to be running 
their spring program at Hastings  
Primary School. 
 

Click on the QR code to be  
directed to the booking website 
 

 
School Photos  
 
We have been able to reschedule our school  
photos to Wednesday 18th November.  
 

Remote Learning Pictures 
 
Thank you to everyone who has taken the time to 
send in pictures of students completing remote 
flexible learning.  We hope you have enjoyed  
seeing the pictures in our newsletters and on our 
Facebook page.  
 



Important Dates 2020 

Friday  18th September Last Day of Term 3 

Monday 5th October Term 4 Commences 

Monday 5th October– Friday 9th October Remote flexible learning for all students 

Monday 12th October Foundation, Year 1 & Year 2 students return to on-

site schooling full time 

Monday 12th October Remote flexible learning will continue for Year 3 to 

Year 6 

Wednesday 14th October 2021 Foundation Virtual Transition Session 3 

Monday 2nd November Curriculum Day– No students to attend school 

Tuesday 3rd November Cup Day Public Holiday 

Tuesday 10th November 2021 Foundation Information Evening 6-7pm 

Wednesday 18th November 2021 Foundation Transition Session 4 9:30-10:30 

Wednesday 18th November School Photos 

Tuesday 8th December State wide Transition Day 9-10am 

Tuesday 15th –Thursday 17th December Year 5-6 Sovereign Hill Camp  

Tuesday 15th –Thursday 17th December Year 3-4 Oasis Camp 

Amelia Twaddle 1/2B, Claire Twaddle P/1M & Imogen Coster 4H 


